
Local education agencies, including public school academies, in Michigan must   
use the following Home Language Survey as written beginning with the 2025- 
2026 school year. Additional information, as well as translated versions of the   
HLS, are available at www.michigan.gov/mde-el. Questions may be emailed   
to mde-el@michigan.gov.    

Michigan Department of Education   
Home Language Survey   

Michigan welcomes families of all language backgrounds. Speaking more 
than one language is a valuable asset!   

Please answer the two questions below. If your response to either 
question is a language other than English, the school district will give an 
assessment to see if your student may benefit from English language 
support.   

• What language is used most at home?   

• What language is used most by the student?   

Title III Immigrant Funding Identification Question • Was the 
student born outside of the US or Puerto Rico? 

● If yes, when did the student enter the US schools 

2024 - English   
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